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July 30, 2013 

 

Ronald Lemin 

RCL Services LLC 

291 Lincoln Street 

Bangor, ME 04401 

 

 

RE: Variance Permit for CMR 01-026, Chapter 29 

Dear Mr. Lemin: 

This letter will serve as your Chapter 29 variance permit for 2013 for the treatment of phragmites along 

forested roadsides to comply with requirements of SFI and FSC certification. This variance is valid until 

December 31, 2013. Please bear in mind that your permit is based upon your company adhering to the 

precautions listed in Section IX of your variance application. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact me at 287-2731. 

Sincerely, 

Henry Jennings 

Director 

Maine Board of Pesticides Control 

 

 

 


